Hi Jeff, in reply to this email, you have Kathy, Patty and Jim Koudys support in renaming the Winona
Scout Hall and ice rink to be renamed in our dad’s name John Koudys. Dad volunteered in helping start
the first Winona peach festival and built, set up and took down the booths for each community booth
for the festival in the early years. He volunteered for over 55-60 years to Winona and was so proud to be
a part of the community. You could ALWAYS COUNT ON JOHNNY being there to help, direct and be a
part of Winona in being a better place. Dad was born in Leiden, Netherlands on August 24, 1935 and
came to Canada in May 1935 and settle in Winona at Puddicombe farms as they sponsored the family.
Dad built his home in 1956, married on 1957 and raised his family there until his death on May 16, 2022
at the age of 87.

Thanks for all the updates and please let me know if you need anything else from us.

Thanks Kathy Koudys



